
 
 
 

     Town of Green Level  
                                                       Meeting Agenda 

       March 1, 2012 

       7:00 PM 
                                               

       

 

 

 

 

 

1.   Call to Order …………………….............................................................Mayor McCollum 

 

 

2.   Invocation…………………………………................................Mayor Pro Tem Trollinger 

  

 

3.  Town Administrator Reports………………………………………............Haywood Cloud 

 

 

4.  Town Attorney Reports……………………………….....................................Marissa West 

 

 

5. Public Comments 
 

      The Public is allowed to address the Council on any non-agenda item at this time. 

      Be sure to sign in, stand and state your name and address for the minutes. 

      Please limit comments to 3 minutes or less. 

      Please find the Public Comment Policies on the podium. 

 

 

  

6.   Town Council Comments………………….……………...........................................Mayor 

 

 

7.  Motion To Adjourn ………………………………......................................................Mayor 

    

 
 

 

 

 

 

  **** Next Council Meeting will be Thursday, March 15, 2012 @ 7:00 PM   **** 
 

 



        Town Council Regular Meeting 
Green Level Municipal Building 

Thursday, March 1, 2012 
 

 

 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Town of Green Level Council was held on Thursday,  

March 1, 2012 at 7:00 PM in the Green Level Municipal Building located at 2510 Green Level 

Church Road. 

 

 GOVERNING BODY MEMBERS PRESENT:  Mayor Larry McCollum, 

Mayor Pro Tem Michael Trollinger, and Council Member Carissa Graves. 

 

 GOVERNING BODY MEMBERS ABSENT:  Council Member Remonia 

Enoch and Council Member Theodore Howard. 

 

 GREEN LEVEL OFFICIALS PRESENT:  Town Administrator Haywood 

Cloud, Town Clerk Sandra McCollum, and Town Attorney Marissa West (Vernon Law Firm). 

  

  Mayor McCollum called the meeting to order and Mayor Pro Tem Trollinger gave the 

invocation.  

 

Town Administrator Updates 

 

 The Administrator updated the Council concerning the new recycle contract with Waste 

Industries. The Administrator continued to say the grant was submitted to help with the cost for 

the recycle carts and he placed the order for the carts and they will be green. 

 

 The Administrator updated the Council that all of the violation at Otter Creek MHP have 

been corrected. The MHP has a new owner and the owner asked if he could board over the 

windows and paint the wood the same color as the trailer, because the new windows are been 

broken out as soon as he replace them. The Administrator stated that he will make sure the owner 

is doing what he needs to do to keep the MHP up to standards. 

 

 The Administrator reported that he had submitted the information to apply for the sewer 

project loan. The Mayor requested that the Administrator give copies of the information to 

Council Members, concerning the company that will be doing the engineer services. 

 

 Alex Winters, Parks & Recreation Director, presented a power point presentation 

concerning the recreational activities such as soccer games. He continued to say that he has not 

received any response of feedback from any of the contacts he called.  

 

 The Administrator stated that he contacted Haw River Parks & Recreation Director and 

asked if Haw River would be willing to use Green Level baseball field for their overflow of 

baseball tournaments. The Director said that he would consider using the field. The tournaments 

starts in April. The Administrator continued to say that there is help needed from the community. 



 

  

 

Town Attorney Updates 

 

 Ms. West had no updates. 

 

Public Comments 

 

 No one spoke. 

   

Council Discussion  

 

 Pro Tem Trollinger gave information concerning a meeting to he held in Charlotte, NC 

 April 16 & 17, 2012. The meeting agenda is asking the counties and municipalities to work 

together in trying to have after school programs for kids that do not have anything to do after 

school. He continued to say that maybe the Park Director can get more information about this 

program.   

    

 Council Woman Graves  - No comments. 

 

   

 Mayor McCollum - No comments. 

 

 

 There being no further business. 

 

 The Mayor asked for a motion to adjourn the meeting. The motion was made by Council 

Woman Graves, seconded by Pro Tem Trollinger. The motion carried unanimously. (3-0) 

 

 
____________________________                               __________________________________ 

Larry, McCollum, Mayor                                                ATTEST:   Sandra McCollum, Town 

Clerk 

 

 
 


